
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   July 13, 2023 

TO: Faculty and Staff 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

RE: Vice President for Campus Access and Engagement 

It is my pleasure to announce that Dr. Jorge Iber has accepted the 

role of Interim Vice President for Campus Access and Engagement, 

effective immediately. In this role, Dr. Iber will oversee programs 

related to student, staff, and faculty support and community 

outreach. 

Dr. Iber is a professor in the Department of History and has served 

in a variety of administrative positions. He most recently has been 

serving as Associate Dean in the Student Division of the College of 

Arts & Sciences. 

Meetings are underway to let staff know about realignments and the 

units that will comprise the newly formed Campus Access & 

Engagement office. Additional messaging about those moves will be 

forthcoming. 

Dr. Iber is a committed and effective leader who will bring a wealth 

of institutional knowledge to this program. I know you will join me in 

congratulating and supporting Dr. Iber in his new role. 

 

 
 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/

